
 
 
 
 
 
      December 8, 2014 
 
 
 
HONORABLE GARY BECKER and 
MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL 
 
 
RE:   Claim(s) for damages/reimbursement 
 
Dear Mayor Becker and Aldermen: 
 
The following claim(s) has/have been received as indicated below, and this office has 
gathered information to assess the claim(s).  Based upon the information that is available 
to me, it is my recommendation that the claim(s) be denied. 
 
 Xochitl Julian, 418 Randolph St, claims reimbursement for injuries and damages in the 

amount of $5741.45 arising from her trip and fall in the area of the doorway threshold 
at City Hall on December 12, 1005.  Ms. Julian asserts the floor was unsafe due to 
snow being tracked in on people’s feet.  The City denies any negligence in the manner 
of snow removal. 

 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      Scott Lewis 
/ss      Assistant City Attorney 
c: Ald. Shakoor 
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